
 

For Local 8 Members at Behavioral Health Resources 
April 27, 2023 

   

Contract Ratified 
 
The Tentative Agreement reached between OPEIU Local 8, and Behavioral Health 
Resources was unanimously ratified by voters yesterday. Everyone will receive a 3.5% 
per hour increase effective December 1, 2022.  A $1,700 bonus to be paid out on the 
paycheck received in May 2023* and another $1,700 bonus paid out on the July 31st 
paycheck of 2023.*   
 

* Provided the person has not received a new-hire bonus in the past three (3) 
months, has not given notice, and is employed on the 23rd of the month the 
bonus is given. 
 

Do not forget to thank your bargaining team members (Sandra Bares, Frances Ramos).  
They displayed exceptional leadership and patience during this process. 
 
 
Questions or Concerns: reach out to Tara Powell by email:  
tara@opeiu8.org or calling: 206-441-8880 ext. 106. 
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